
18 March 2020 
 
Due to the recent Government advice surrounding the coronavirus (Covid19) all football 
development and swimming lessons have been cancelled up to the Easter holidays. All 
customers will receive a credit when enrolling for the summer term to compensate for missed 
sessions. Anyone who is not re-enrolling can contact the school to request a refund. We will 
be in touch in due course about summer term enrollment. 
 
 


